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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming all of our students back full-time on site next week. A few 
reminders for our families as we prepare for a full return.  
 
1. You will return to your normal (pre COVID) timetable. Next week will be Week A.  

2. Full school uniform must be worn. If families need support with uniform please advise us as soon as 

possible. Your Year Advisor, Deputy Principal, AEO’s or Clontarf Staff can also assist. 

3. Families that have borrowed computers from school should return these to the library on Monday.  

4. The canteen will be open as normal.  

5. For hygiene reasons equipment should not be borrowed. Please make sure you bring all the books 

and pens you need. You should also bring your own water bottle.  

6. Our increased hygiene measures will continue. Students are expected to adhere to the Department 

guidelines around this.  

7. No contact or semi contact sports can be played on site. This means no basketballs or footballs 

during break times. Handball is fine.  

8. The restrictions around large gatherings still apply. There will be no morning assemblies. Students 

are to go straight to class and their period 1 teacher will read the daily announcements.  

9. There is to be no non-essential visitors on site.  

10. Excursions and incursions off site are still not permitted.  

11. Please keep your children at home if they are unwell. All other students are expected to be at 

school. The one unit of work from next week will be on site face to face teaching only.  

 
We can’t wait to see everyone next week! 

 
 
Mrs Milne 
21 May 2020 


